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07 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
GCSE and Year 12 Level 2 Results Day - Thursday 12 August 2021 

 
I am writing to inform you that GCSE and Year 12 Level 2 results will be available for collection from 
the main school atrium on Thursday 12 August 2021.  To reduce the number of students on site at 
any one time, students should attend during the time slot below.  
 
Surname A-E: 9.00-9.30am 
Surname F-K: 9.30-10.00am 
Surname L-R: 10.00-10.30am 
Surname S-Z: 10.30-11.00am 
 
We ask that all students see a member of the Sixth Form team before leaving so that we can finalise 
their choices for their return to school.  If students are not returning to our Sixth Form they should 
also see a member of the team so that we can track their destination.  Staff will be on hand to 
support students and offer them advice and information on what to do next.  
 
Any student who is unable to attend results day will have their results sent via e-mail to their school 
e-mail address.  Results will be sent in this way on the afternoon of results day.  JCQ (Joint Council 
for Qualifications) have created an appeals process for teacher assessed grades.  More information 
can be found on the school website.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish everybody a lovely summer holiday and we look forward 
to seeing students on results day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs. D Towers 
Head of Sixth Form 


